

Priory School

(Foundation)

Orchard Avenue, Slough, Berkshire, SL1 6HE www.prioryschool.com Headteacher: Mrs H Foster

21st October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our study on Ancient Greece, we have been reading a range of Greek myths in class and learning about Ancient Greek theatre.

We would like to invite the children to watch Perseus and Medusa be performed by the Hobgoblin Theatre Company. We have arranged for the show to be performed in school and the performers will interact and work with the children throughout the show.

We are asking for a parental contribution of £5.50. This is a voluntary donation, however if sufficient funds are not received we may have to cancel this performance.

Perseus and Medusa will be performed on Tuesday 9th November.

To contribute please do so via ParentPay.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Rebecca Boland Year 4 Leader

Contact: Telephone: 01628 600300 office@prioryschool.com







